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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the revised plan and additional proposed alternatives.

My preference is Alternative 7, which I believe has the least impact on habitat but also provides improved

amenities for both visitors and locals.  My specific comments are:

 

1.  I learned during last night's zoom meeting that most visitors spend less than 2 hours at the glacier.   As such,

there is simply no need to any improvements that involve boat transport across the lake.  Two hours would not be

enough time to disembark the bus, walk or ride to the lake, stand in line for a boat, cross the lake, view whatever

in there and return.

 

2.  I think building the proposed trail around the lake through the Dredge Lake are to the Mendenhall campground

and from West Glacier trail across Mendenhall Peninsula are good ways to disperse visitors.

 

3.  I like the idea of the proposed public use cabins in the  Mendenhall campground.

 

4.  All actions should be taken to preserve the area's habitat for bears.  Please--always err on the side of the

bear!

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  


